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upcoming events for may

May 4th: Bubble gum day! Bring $1 for a piece of bubble gum
and support the PTO
May 11th: Social Skills group with Miss Sherri
May 13th: Mother's Day!!!
May 21st: Field trip to the City Park here in Robinson! We will
have a picnic lunch in the park!
May 22nd: Rain date for our picnic in the park! Also awards day in the gym

last newsletter for the year!!

This year has �own by and the kids are beginning to feel restless and wanting to be outside.
We will persevere and get our work done and still have some fun for the end of the school
year. I hope everyone has a great summer and I look forward to seeing almost all of you
back. For the kiddos moving up good luck and we will see you around I am sure!!
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picninc at the park

We will be walking to the park
for a picnic lunch on May 21st
Rain date will be the 22nd. We
plan to have a McDonald's
lunch that day. I will send
home permission slips and
you can �ll out McDonald's
orders that we will get for the
kids that day!

report cards and

progress reports

Report cards and progress
reports will hopefully be going
home the last Friday of school
the 18th! If not I will send
them home/mail them if the
kids are not there on the last
week of school.

summer

The end of the year is here.
We will continue to work and
�nish up things here to wrap
up the year. I hope to get
activities made to coincide
with the kids goals to send
home for the summer for
extra practice. If you have ESY
the provider will contact you
to set up times and dates for
the services.

social skills group

Miss Sherri will be around to do our last social skills group on
May 11th!!

end of the year fun

At the end of the year fun events pop up on the calendar all
the time. We will do our best to participate as we are able
and we will be as involved as possible in the fun. As I �nd out
about fun and events I will let you know as well. Thanks for
your cooperation and patience!
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contact me
Feel free to contact me with any concerns and/or questions!!!

201 East Poplar Street, Robin… mwhite@sese.org

(618) 544-5510 sese.org
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